
Please support our PTA          12 January 2024 

 

January 2024 Newsletter 
 

Glanhowy Primary 
Dukestown Road, Tredegar, Gwent. NP22 4QD 

T: 01495 722312     
Head Teacher: Mrs. C.R.Fowler BA Hons, MA Ed, NPQH 

 

Online safety support for parents and carers: 

Hwb provides free up to date support, guidance and 

information to families about the most popular social media 

and gaming apps children and young people are using today.  

The Welsh Government site includes overviews, age ratings 

and highlights the risks each app poses to young people and 

gives detailed instructions on how to enable parental controls 

and safety settings. 

Click on the link to access the site:  

https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-safe-online/in-the-know/ 

 

 
  

Happy New Year and a warm welcome back! 

School Uniform 

After Easter, we will be introducing hoodies to our school uniform collection 

which will be optional for all pupils and staff. In September, we also aim to 

launch our new school badge, more information to follow in due course. 

Spring Term Extra-Curricular  

We are very excited to extend our international languages offer this term. In 

addition to Spanish, Welsh and French we are very fortunate to introduce 

Korean. All extra-curricular offers will be shared this week. 

Attendance  

We are delighted to share that 27 pupils received a purple attendance badge for 

attending everyday and on time in Autumn term 2023, we hope to increase this 

in Spring term. 

Thank you for your support , Mrs Fowler. 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 24th January 

Young Voices 
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